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I want to welcome back the full board.  The job is much easier with many 
hands. 

November was a pretty quiet month. On going improvements in the 
neighborhoods as the snowbirds are coming back. 

The dues letters are out and it is a big job. I want to thank Lorna and my 
“recruited” volunteers who helped with addressing, stamping and stuffing. I 
learned a lot and next year it will be even better organized.

The bios and ballots are out to get our board on a regular rotation and the 
results will be announced at the January Annual Meeting on Jan. 11, 2017.

Home sales continue to be good and a number of homes that have been 
vacant for a while may soon be occupied.  

A lot of planning is going into the Annual Meeting. Watch the website for 
updates. Hope to see a good turnout.

Rebecca Wisnoskie
DM1 President 


